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16.  FARES PLEASE!   

Fares Please!  is published by the Ballarat Tramway Museum Inc. (A0031819K) six times a year in 
alternate months commencing in February.   It is distributed to members and friends. 

For further information regarding the Museum, its activities and publications please contact: 
The Secretary,    P.O. Box  632,  Ballarat,  Vic,  3353.      Phone / Fax   61 3  5334 1580. 
E-mail:  info@btm.org.au               Our web page:    http:\\www.btm.org.au 

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Wedding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our trams provide a wonderful backdrop for those eternal wedding day photos 
Photos:  Top:  Roger Gosney 21/3/2015                   Bottom:  Peter Waugh  21/3/2015 


